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Friday 5 February 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Use of headphones with Chromebooks 

There may be times when, in order to focus on an activity and help reduce potential distractions, the 
use of headphones is an advantage both at home and in class. There are many cost effective 
solutions available should you wish to purchase ​headphones​ for your child. 
 
If your child is currently attending school in one of our bubbles, they may bring their own 
headphones into school for use with their Chromebooks. However, headphones are entirely your 
child’s responsibility so please do not send in expensive sets or ones that cannot easily be stored 
neatly in the pocket of the Chromebook carry case. All headphones must be labeled with your child’s 
name. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Sue Denny 
Deputy Head teacher 
 

 
 
 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Panasonic-RP-HV094E-K-Earphones-Neodymium-Magnet-Black/dp/B001EXK2DW/ref=sr_1_3?dchild=1&keywords=in+ear+headphones+for+a+chromebook&qid=1612463924&sr=8-3

